
To our Families and Friends,  

Best wishes to you all 

From Christ Church team x 

 

A Christmas  

Information 

Booklet 

 

 

Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day 

Whole school Christmas dinner will be served in 

the canteen on Friday 10th December for your 

children and the staff! Please remember that there 

will be no deli bar on this day. Children are also 

invited to wear their Christmas Jumper on this 

day too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas  

2021 

May we take this opportunity to 

thank you for all of your support and 

to wish you a Merry Christmas and a 

Healthy, Happy and Holy 2022! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term dates reminder:  

School closes for the Christmas holidays on 

Thursday 16th December. 

We re-open to children for the Spring term on 

Wednesday 5th January: 

7.30am - CC4C 

8.30am - Toast club 

8.45am - Ready to Learn 

8.55am - Registration  

9.05am - Registration closes 

 

http://www.theguardian.com/education/gallery/2009/nov/09/?picture=355354051
http://www.gbcbak.org/545949


Christmas Party 

Children in school will be having their class 

Christmas parties during the afternoon -

Wednesday 15th December. 

We would ask that the children still wear their 

uniform on this day; treats will be provided by 

school for the children and we are grateful to 

the CCPA for their donation towards prizes for 

the children’s class parties. 

  

 

Christmas Cards 

Christmas cards are a lovely way for your child 

to practice their writing skills! In line with our 

COVID risk assessments, children will have a 

class post box outside their classroom and they 

can bring in Christmas cards to post to their 

friends. These will then get sorted and 

distributed to children after being set aside for a 

period. Please ensure that the name of who the 

card is intended for is clearly written on the 

front of the envelope. 

 

As Christmas is fast approaching, we want to inform you of the dates and times of exciting events we 

have coming up for you to enjoy and celebrate with your child(ren). 

Christmas Nativity Performances & 

Church Services  

In order to safely accommodate families 

to join children for their Christmas 

performances, we will be holding these in 

church so that we can all distance safely. 

FS2: Wednesday 8th December @ 2pm 

Year 1: Tuesday 7th December @ 2pm 

Year 2: Monday 6th December @ 2pm 

Year 3: Thursday 16th December @ 1pm 

Year 4: Thursday 16th December @ 9.15am 

Year 5: Thursday 16th December @ 11am 

Year 6: Thursday 16th December @ 2.15pm 

We look forward to seeing you then! 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Prayer Trail   

 

 

 

 

Our Y6 ethos group are busy planning to set up 

and lead a Christmas prayer trail for each class 

on Tuesday 14th December. This will involve 

classes accessing different reflection points 

around the school site for a quiet time to reflect 

on aspects of the Christmas story. The ethos 

group will lead the children in prayer, Bible 

readings and stories. 

 

 

 

On Friday 10th December - all classes will 

be joining in with a sponsored Elf dash - to 

fundraise for Arrowe Park and Clatterbridge 

Hospitals.   

Further details and sponsor forms to 

follow... 

http://www.wpclipart.com/holiday/Christmas/holly/holly_corner_large.png.html

